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Howls of the Week 
May 1 is this Friday, and for the first time in 
15 years, students will not be arranging 
flowers to take to the Redwoods. This is a 
tradition that Ms. Josephson and her best 
friend started and she would love to see it 
continue, even though we are under a 
“shelter-in-place” order.  We encourage all 
MVMS students to find a way to (safely) 
reach out to someone who could benefit 
from a gift of love, perhaps someone in your 
neighborhood! If you do not have any 
flowers in your garden to create a bouquet, 
you could make a May Day card to brighten 
someone’s day! 

Next Week’s Howling 
Attention all 6th and 7th graders! Elective 
sign-ups for next year, 2020-2021 school 
year, will be coming soon. All families will 
be receiving information from Ms. Lazzarini 
through Parent Square, and all sign-ups will 
be conducted through Aeries Portal. Be 
sure to look for that information coming by 
the beginning of next week. 

Highlighting our Howlers 
With the spirit of May Day upon us, and in 
the spirit of reaching out to others and 
being of service to those in our community, 
check out this video done by our 6th 
graders in their Wheel class, in support of 
the Meals on Wheels program! 

Announcements 
• Be sure to your check Grade Level 

Google Classroom daily for all important 
information 

• All information around Remote learning 
can be found here (on our webpage) 

• 8th graders - the PTSA is sponsoring at t-
shirt design contest to celebrate our 
graduating class. Be sure to check the 8th 
Grade Google Classroom for all the 
details - deadline is May 8th 

• 6th graders - be sure to check 6th Google 
Classroom for details for applications to 
be on the WEB A-team 

• Howl at 8:00 for all our essential workers! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1skrPjadBg_vzIPDLoX3Uyfgi7wX5Av8D/view
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1skrPjadBg_vzIPDLoX3Uyfgi7wX5Av8D/view
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

